
To Whom It May Concern:

Since 2017, the North Bay & District Labour Council has played an active role in
amplifying the calls from the 2SLGBTQIA+ community for their municipalities to
formally acknowledge Pride Month.

Today, we are calling on you to join municipalities like West Nipissining, Mattawa, and
North Bay in proclaiming June as Pride Month.

Attached, please find a resolution that acknowledges the history of Pride, its present
meaning, and the future of 2SLGBTQIA+ persons in the region.

In Solidarity

Henri Giroux

Henri Giroux
President
North Bay & District Labour Council  


